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30th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

“Looking for Treasure”! 
 
It won’t be long before all children in KS2 will be performing their end of year production 
for all parents. All children have parts to play in this performance, whether they be in the 
choir or in a speaking part.  Please could we ask that if any children are unable to attend 
either or all of the evening performances on Wednesday, 13th and Thursday, 14th July, 
please could you let the school office know.  Children will need to be dropped back at 
school for 6.15pm, with the exception of Year 6, which we would ask are dropped back at 
6pm.   The performance should be finished around 8pm.  Thank you for your 
understanding. 
 

Costume call 
I promise it’s all really straightforward for nearly everybody!  
 
Year 6 characters who are NOT pirates. You will have an individual costume note from me before the weekend. 
Come and ask if you're not sure what you need. 
 
Year 6 characters who ARE pirates, plus ALL Year 5s. Pirates! Remember it’ll be hot – I would go with a pair of cut 
off jeans, a shirt with a belt outside, a bandana and an eyepatch, but anything pirate is fine. You don’t need 
anything on your feet. Temporary tattoos are OK, but remember you will still need to look smart in your uniform 
at school – be sensible. I will have a bit of facepaint if anyone wants a beard or moustache! 
 
Year 3 and 4 – merpeople/ocean creatures. Begin with a blue or green t-shirt – if you were in the choir for the 
Junior Music Festival, the shirt you wore to the Anvil will be perfect! We will be making “ocean” headgear for 
anyone who wants it, or you might choose to wear your hair mermaid style. If you want to also wear something 
blue or green on your bottom half that’s absolutely fine, but your school PE shorts are perfectly OK. We will have 
lots of sparkly accessories to make you look gorgeous! 
 
Costumes will need to be ready for Monday 11th July please, and should be brought into school in named carrier 
bag. Do let me know next week if you need any help with getting things together. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Ebrey 
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